

Kentucky High School Athletic Association

2280 Executive Drive ° Lexington, KY 40505 www.khsaa.org ° (859)299-5472 (859)293-5999 (fax)

May 10, 2010

Principal Brian Robinson Highlands High School 2400 Memorial Parkway Fort Thomas, KY 41075

Dear Mr. Robinson:

This letter is in response to your March 12, 2010 correspondence regarding a review of past sanctions imposed on KHSAA member schools referred to me by Commissioner Brigid L. DeVries. In response to your request, I added a specific agenda item on penalties for the May 6, 2010 KHSAA Board of Control meeting. It was my feeling that the Board needed to discuss whether or not they wanted to review any previous penalties or sanctions imposed by the KHSAA, particularly in cases where regulations or procedures have changed.

During the Executive Committee there was a lengthy discussion regarding any and all previous penalties applied by the Association Staff and/or Board of Control. Due to the fact that KHSAA rules and regulations change on an annual basis, the Committee felt that it was generally not appropriate to re-open discussion on penalties or sanctions issued, when previous regulations were in place.

Feel free to contact me at your convenience if you would like to discuss this matter further.

Sincerely,

Dave Weedman

President, KHSAA Board of Control

BD:dk

XC:

Superintendent John Williamson, Fort Thomas Schools Athletic Director Dale Mueller, Highlands High School Mr. Joe Brothers, Kentucky Board of Education Chair Ms. Judith Gibbons, Kentucky Board of Education Mr. Kevin Brown, Kentucky Department of Education KHSAA Board of Control Members KHSAA Executive Staff Members



Kentucky High School Athletic Association

2280 Executive Drive ° Lexington, KY 40505 www.khsaa.org ° (859)299-5472 (859)293-5999 (fax)

May 10, 2010

Principal Brian Robinson Highlands High School 2400 Memorial Parkway Fort Thomas, KY 41075

Dear Mr. Robinson:

This letter is in response to your March 12, 2010 correspondence regarding a review of past sanctions imposed on KHSAA member schools referred to me by Commissioner Brigid L. DeVries. In response to your request, I added a specific agenda item on penalties for the May 6, 2010 KHSAA Board of Control meeting. It was my feeling that the Board needed to discuss whether or not they wanted to review any previous penalties or sanctions imposed by the KHSAA, particularly in cases where regulations or procedures have changed.

During the Executive Committee there was a lengthy discussion regarding any and all previous penalties applied by the Association Staff and/or Board of Control. Due to the fact that KHSAA rules and regulations change on an annual basis, the Committee felt that it was generally not appropriate to re-open discussion on penalties or sanctions issued, when previous regulations were in place.

Feel free to contact me at your convenience if you would like to discuss this matter further.

Sincerely,

Dave Weedman

President, KHSAA Board of Control

BD:dk

XC:

Superintendent John Williamson, Fort Thomas Schools Athletic Director Dale Mueller, Highlands High School Mr. Joe Brothers, Kentucky Board of Education Chair Ms. Judith Gibbons, Kentucky Board of Education Mr. Kevin Brown, Kentucky Department of Education KHSAA Board of Control Members KHSAA Executive Staff Members